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For Immediate Release – July 3, 2018 

 

On June 10, 2018, the Oneida County Sheriff’s Office received a call reporting a sexual assault 

that occurred in the Town of Pelican.  Initial information was that a male subject entered into the 

residence and physically and sexually assaulted the elderly female occupant. 

Due to the circumstances, a physical description of the suspect was not available.   Oneida 

County Sheriff’s Detectives worked diligently to identify the suspect using DNA evidence.  The 

Wisconsin State Crime Laboratory processed the DNA samples and we identified the person 

who we believe committed this crime as Isaiah Moren, 21 years old of Rhinelander.   

Moren has been in custody since early in the investigation on a probation hold.  The Oneida 

County Sheriff’s Office anticipates arresting Moren and forwarding charges that include 

Burglary, Battery to an Elderly Person, First Degree Recklessly Endangering Safety, First 

Degree Sexual Assault, and Strangulation to the Oneida County District Attorney’s Office.   

Any person with information related to this crime should contact Captain Terri Hook 715-361-

5150. 
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